
Please support SB 2362.�
 
�
My name is Becky Hardy and I live in Rolla.  I am a retired Driver Ed teacher, and I was an 
EMT on our ambulance service for 20 years.�
We teach kids to wear their seat belts, but then don't follow up or set an example.  Students are 
taught to not put the vehicle in motion until ALL occupants are buckled up.  It's a single second 
action for the safety of everyone in the vehicle.  We need our law to follow through. 
I've seen plenty of motor vehicle crashes, but only once unbuckled someone that was dead.  And 
in that case, the speedometer was stuck at 110.  Speed kills, but seat belts save lives! 
 
Please support safety and SB 2362.�
 
�
Thank you!�
Becky Hardy�
�


